
 

 

FHP Property Consultants are pleased to announce the successful letting of 11 Vernon Avenue in Beeston to Julie 
Wesson Independent Funeral Directors Ltd.  
 
The property comprises a semi-detached two-storey office premises located on the popular Vernon Avenue with a Net 
Internal Area of 90m² (968ft²), benefiting from a superb specification and excellent access to Beeston High Street and 
Nottingham City Centre.  
 
Julie Wesson Independent Funeral Directors Ltd are a family owned and ran business serving Beeston, Chilwell, 
Attenborough and the surrounding areas. This is a fantastic local business that provides much more than the usual 
funeral director, offering a much more personal and caring service with complete support and guidance to all clients. 
 
Anthony Barrowcliffe of FHP commented: 

 
“I have thoroughly enjoyed working with Julie Wesson and her husband Richard Haywood on this transaction alongside 
the landlord Darwin Clayton (UK) Ltd, and I am delighted that we have achieved the outcome we have.  
 
The speed of this transaction from the initial interest to completion was exceptionally quick, and a great outcome for 
both tenant and landlord.  Due to unfortunate and unforeseen circumstances the tenant needed to find new premises 
quickly, which FHP were delighted to assist with from start to finish.” 
 
For further information on this letting or to see how we can help with the sale or letting of your commercial property, or 
for FHP to provide assistance helping you to find the right property to meet your requirement, please do not hesitate to 
contact Anthony Barrowcliffe of FHP on 0115 841 1148 or anthony@fhp.co.uk.   
 
Anthony Barrowcliffe      
Date:  4th September 2018  
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